Arne Carlos Favorite Designs Greatest Hits
And Ne
Right here, we have countless ebook arne carlos favorite designs greatest hits
and ne and collections to check out. We additionally find the money for variant
types and with type of the books to browse. The suitable book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as capably as various extra sorts of books
are readily easily reached here.
As this arne carlos favorite designs greatest hits and ne, it ends happening
brute one of the favored books arne carlos favorite designs greatest hits and
ne collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see
the amazing book to have.

Field Guide to Knitted Birds Arne & Carlos 2017-03-01
Dieter Rams: As Little Design as Possible Sophie Lovell 2011-06-22 "
"Indifference towards people and the reality in which they live is actually the
one and only cardinal sin in design" – Dieter Rams. Dieter Rams’ life and work
are indelibly linked to his thoughts about how people live, and how they can
live better. Products he designed in the 1960s are still being produced and
sold today – only one demonstration of the strength of his work. This
comprehensive monograph covers both Rams’ life and his work, as well as his
ideas on good design, which continue to inspire designers and consumers today.
A personal foreword by Jonathan Ive evokes the influence that Rams has had on
his own work and, by extention, the objects with which so many of us share our
everyday lives. An introduction and an essay by Klaus Kemp tell the story of
Rams’ early life, his training as an architect, and the intellectual context in
which his ideas were developed. The next four chapters examine Rams' work and
his life – which are more or less synonymous – in depth. This includes his role
at Braun as well as the work he did for the furniture company Vitsoe. Each
chapter includes sketches, prototypes, finished products and the marketing for
those products, giving a complete picture of Rams’ work and its context. Two
other chapters in this section present Rams’ own house, the only work of
architecture that he completed, and examine the products he designed at the
level of detail, a crucial aspect to his work. A further chapter examines Rams’
"ten commandments" of good design and his credo, "less but better", in the
context of his role as head of design at Braun, and a final chapter explores
his legacy in the work of contemporary designers including Naoto Fukasawa,
Jonathan Ive, Sam Hecht, and Konstantin Grcic. This beautifully designed book
includes a wide variety of visual material, including sketches and technical
drawings, photographs of Rams’ work as well as his life, archival material from
both Braun and Vitsoe, Ingeborg Rams’ subtle photographs and Vitsoe’s playful
graphic design and advertising. This book will appeal not only to fans of
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Dieter Rams’ work, but to everyone drawn to the message behind his "ten
commandments" of good design – which are really ideas about how we can all live
better and more sustainable lives. "
Jelly Roll Quilts: The Classic Collection Pam Lintott 2020-05-29 Learn how to
easily craft a classic quilt with this collection of twelve quilt patterns from
the authors of Jelly Roll Quilts in a Weekend. A collection of twelve quilt
patterns for classic quilts made using jelly rolls. Pam and Nicky bring their
expertise to classic quilt designs with Jelly Roll Quilts: The Classic
Collection. Learn how to make all your favorite quilts and blocks quickly and
easily with this amazing collection of jelly roll quilt patterns. Jelly rolls
are a fantastic short cut to patchwork and quilting: you can avoid (some) of
the hours of cutting and preparation required for making a quilt and go
straight to the fun bit—the sewing!
250 Japanese Knitting Stitches Hitomi Shida 2018-11-20 250 Japanese Knitting
Stitches contains the original collection of knitting stitches first published
by Hitomi Shida in 1996. Copies of the original Japanese edition have been
jealously coveted by knitters around the world, and now Tuttle Publishing
brings you this classic in English for the first time! Hitomi Shida's previous
work, the Japanese Knitting Stitch Bible was released by Tuttle in October 2017
and has already been purchased (and tested) by thousands of avid knitters who
are thrilled to discover a treasure trove of elegant and intricate new
patterns. 250 Japanese Knitting Stitches was Hitomi Shida's first effort and,
like its successor, is filled with her highly original and beautiful designs
and variations on knitting classics. Translated and introduced by veteran
knitting instructor Gayle Roehm, the best-known teacher of Japanese knitting in
America. Roehm guides knitters through the particulars of the patterns and
explains how to execute the stitches. This knitting reference book features the
following: Stitches designed for borders and edgings Beautiful cable stitches,
both simple and elaborate Elegant popcorn stitches from fine to bold Multiple
variations on individual patterns Shida's finished projects are a wonder to
behold and accomplished knitters will brave even the most daunting of stitch
patterns to create them. Filled with 250 distinctive and inventive
patterns—with a stitch diagram and photo for each pattern—this highly
anticipated book is destined to be on every knitter's bookshelf.
Knitted Dolls Arne & Carlos 2017-12-01 Scandinavian knitting sensations Arne
and Carlos (authors of the international bestseller 55 Christmas Balls to Knit)
aspire to bring a little fun to your inner child with a fantastic collection of
knitted dolls, as well as instruction for creating a charming knitted wardrobe
for them. Based on the dolls Arne and Carlos used during their career in the
fashion design industry (they would design clothing in miniature before
transforming it into “human” sizes), you’ll find easy-to-knit instructions for
five doll bodies and tips for giving them features. Then, dress them up: From
underwear to overcoats, you'll find miniature knits to suit all seasons.
Whether knitting dolls for your own enjoyment, or to collect and give to a
child or grandchild, the playful universe created by Arne and Carlos is one
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you’ll enjoy exploring!
30 Slippers to Knit and Felt Arne Nerjordet 2015-08 '30 Slippers to Knit and
Felt' features designs that use double strand soft wool yarn for extra cosiness
and felted for a snug fit. Step-by-step instructions and delightful photographs
make the projects wonderfully easy to follow and every project comes with a
choice of three different pattern sizes. The styles range from classic
Norwegian motifs and traditional moccasins to vivid floral and playful rabbit
patterns.
Atlas of Interior Design Dominic Bradbury 2021 A geographically organized
survey of the world's most desirable and iconic residential interiors from the
1940s to today. 'The Atlas of Interior Design' is an unparalleled global tour
of more than 400 captivating residential interiors from the past eight decades.
From classic to contemporary, minimal to maximal, the homes included illuminate
the design tropes unique to their location's context, while others confound
preconceived ideas of vernacular design to spectacular effect. Exceptional
photography and a descriptive text accompanying each project enrich this
thoroughly researched and comprehensive volume.
Knit-And-Crochet Garden Arne Nerjordet 2021-04-01 Knitting sensations Arne and
Carlos present 36 gorgeous patterns that evoke the simple joy of gardens no
matter the time of year or location. Hydrangeas, roses, violets, and fluttering
critters are among the countryside delights that are transformed into knit and
crochet projects in this image-laden book, ranging from the small and
decorative to the larger and more practical, including afghans and throws. Arne
and Carlos go out of their way to share their imagination and inspiration, once
again providing unique and diverse ideas for handmade décor in their
characteristic style, which honors traditional Scandinavian knitting while
ensuring every crafter's amusement, comfort, and all-around happiness.
Personalized Learning Peggy Grant 2014-06-21 Personalized Learning: A Guide for
Engaging Students with Technology is designed to help educators make sense of
the shifting landscape in modern education. While changes may pose significant
challenges, they also offer countless opportunities to engage students in
meaningful ways to improve their learning outcomes. Personalized learning is
the key to engaging students, as teachers are leading the way toward making
learning as relevant, rigorous, and meaningful inside school as outside and
what kids do outside school: connecting and sharing online, and engaging in
virtual communities of their own Renowned author of the Heck: Where the Bad
Kids Go series, Dale Basye, and award winning educator Peggy Grant, provide a
go-to tool available to every teacher today—technology as a way to
‘personalize’ the education experience for every student, enabling students to
learn at their various paces and in the way most appropriate to their learning
styles.
The Cambridge Companion to the Musical William A. Everett 2017-09-21 An
expanded and updated edition of this acclaimed, wide-ranging survey of musical
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theatre in New York, London, and elsewhere.
This Is Still Not a Book Jean Jullien 2021 Each spread in this board book is
actually something else entirely -- from a flip phone and a folded t-shirt to
an elephant's trunk and much more.
Air Force Combat Units of World War II
55 Christmas Balls to Knit Arne Nerjordet 2015-06-01 Since 2002, Scandinavian
knitting sensations Arne and Carlos have used their unique style sense to
translate traditional Scandinavian knitwear designs into individual patterns
perfect for holiday décor. Here they share 55 hand-stitched knits on a supersmall scale, with knitting that’s fast and fun, whatever your skill level.
You’ll find step-by-step instructions, how-to tips, and full-color photos for
inspiration.
Living in Color Phaidon Press 2021-10-13 An inspirational visual journey along
the color spectrum, brought to life via the best contemporary residential
interior design Tap into the growing trend for injecting color into home décor
with this elegant, thoughtful selection of interiors in every shade and hue.
Organised by color - from the purest white to the deepest black, from the
hottest pinks, oranges, and reds, to the coolest greens and tranquil blues in
between - Living in Color explores and celebrates the current trend for vivid
accents and vibrant transformations of our domestic spaces, whatever their size
and wherever their location.
Hats On! Charlene Schurch 1999-01-01 Caps are wonderful knitting projects—small
and portable, providing just the right mix of challenge and simplicity. From
the basic watch cap to fanciful multicoloured and textured creations, knitters
will be enticed by the intriguing diversity of style and technique: double-,
triple-, and quadruple-thicknesses for warmth and weather resistance; hats with
earflaps, ornamental cuffs, and jester's tassles; and even ornaments to hang
from the Christmas tree.
A Stash of One's Own Clara Parkes 2017-09-12 In this anthology from the author
of The Yarn Whisperer, twenty-one devoted knitters examine a subject that is
irresistible to us all: the yarn stash. Anyone with a passion has a stash,
whether it is a collection of books or enough yarn to exceed several life
expectancies. With her trademark wit, Clara Parkes brings together fascinating
stories from all facets of stash-keeping and knitting life—from KonMari
minimalist to joyous collector, designer to dyer, spinner to social worker,
scholar to sheep farmer. Whether the yarn stash is muse, memento, creative
companion, career guide, or lifeline in tough times, these deeply engaging
stories take a fascinating look at why we collect, what we cherish, and how we
let go. Contributors include New York Times–bestselling authors Stephanie
Pearl-McPhee and Debbie Stoller, Meg Swansen and Franklin Habit, Ann Shayne and
Kay Gardiner, Adrienne Martini, and a host of others. Named one of the top ten
lifestyle books for fall 2017 by Publisher’s Weekly.
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Make Your Own Ideabook With Arne & Carlos Arne Nerjordet 2016-06-14 A keepsake;
a treasure trove; a work of art. A source of inspiration; a method of
organization; a peek inside the chaos and creativity of our own minds. An
ideabook can be any one of these, or all of them, or something else entirely: a
collection of memories, a way to store recipes or patterns, a genealogical
journal, a planner for a wedding or renovation or garden ... The sky is the
limit! With Arne and Carlos’s wit, style, and trademark handcrafting genius to
guide you, learn how you can make and enjoy your own ideabooks--to celebrate,
remember, or reach out for all that lies ahead.
My Holiday in North Korea Wendy E. Simmons 2016-05-03 Most people want out of
North Korea. Wendy Simmons wanted in.In My Holiday in North Korea: The
Funniest/Worst Place on Earth, Wendy shares a glimpse of North Korea as its
never been seen before. Even though its the scariest place on Earth, somehow
Wendy forgot to check her sense of humor at the border.But Wendys initial
amusement and bewilderment soon turned to frustration and growing paranoia.
Before long, she learned the essential conundrum of tourism in North Korea:
Travel is truly a love affair. But, just like love, its a two-way street. And
North Korea deprives you of all this. They want you to fall in love with the
singular vision of the country theyre willing to show you and nothing
more.Through poignant, laugh-out-loud essays and 92 never-before-published
color photographs of North Korea, Wendy chronicles one of the strangest
vacations ever. Along the way, she bares all while undergoing an inner journey
as convoluted as the country itself.
Arne and Carlos' Favorite Designs Carlos Zachrison 2018 Across 15 years and 7
uniquely beautiful instructional books, Arne & Carlos have built their brand,
from breakout phenomenon to reliable suppliers of creative inspiration. Now
they've gathered the "best of the best"--70 of their favorite techniques and
patterns, including balls, dolls, birds, slippers, sweaters, scarves, mittens,
and more--in a sourcebook that has something for everyone. Arne & Carlos not
only share their greatest hits in fresh and exciting ways, they also provide 15
brand-new projects, for 85 masterful designs in total.
Arne & Carlos-30 Slippers to Knit & Felt Arne Nerjordet 2021-04-16 30 designs:
Dozens of patterns, three different sizes, cuffs to keep your ankles cozy or
clogs to slide on easily—sew on a pompom, a fringe, or an edging, and make them
your own. Toe-curling comfort: Knitted with two strands of soft wool yarn for
extra coziness and then felted to fit. Slippers the Arne & Carlos way: From
classic Norwegian motifs and Sami-inspired moccasins to vivid flowers and
playful rabbits—with step-by-step instructions, delightful photographs, and
that Arne & Carlos charm!
Art Worlds Howard S. Becker 2008-04-08 This classic sociological examination of
art as collective action explores the cooperative network of suppliers,
performers, dealers, critics, and consumers who—along with the artist—"produce"
a work of art. Howard S. Becker looks at the conventions essential to this
operation and, prospectively, at the extent to which art is shaped by this
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collective activity. The book is thoroughly illustrated and updated with a new
dialogue between Becker and eminent French sociologist Alain Pessin about the
extended social system in which art is created, and with a new preface in which
the author talks about his own process in creating this influential work.
Easter Knits Arne & Carlos 2012-10-25 Presents instructions and patterns for
knitting Easter decorations, including eggs, bunnies, and chicks.
Pokémon Crochet Sabrina Somers 2020-11-10 An official Pokémon Crochet book!
Make your own adorable Pokémon characters including Pickachu, Eevee, Squirtle
and more, with simple crochet patterns and step-by-step photos to guide you.
Arne & Carlos' Field Guide to Knitted Birds Carlos Zachrison 2021-01-19 This
book is witty, funny, and amusing. The humor doesn't stop with the fun title
and cover. It's subtly incorporated throughout the book's pages. I think you
will find it appealing even if you aren't a knitter.
Greatest Knits Arne Nerjordet 2018-05
Norwegian Knits with a Twist Arne & Carlos 2019-01-04 Traditional embroidery,
tapestry, and knitting motifs from Setesdal, in the south of Norway, are
brilliantly reconceived in this fabulously fresh collection of knitting
projects from Arne and Carlos. Through experience gained from working alongside
Scandinavia’s most respected knitters, Arne and Carlos seek to preserve
tradition—with their own creative “twist”! Over 30 patterns promise endless
sources of delight and inspiration: men’s and women’s sweaters, pillows, hats,
cowls, mittens, wrist and leg warmers, socks, blankets, and so much more!
Includes gorgeous photographs, step-by-step instructions, and pattern diagrams.
A Visual Inventory John Pawson 2012-03-05 John Pawson's career as an architect
and designer spans a variety of sizes and programs: from bowls to bridges, and
monasteries to Calvin Klein stores. In addition to his acclaimed design work,
he is the author of Phaidon's successful Minimum, a book that paired images and
captions to illustrate the notion of simplicity in a beautiful and
inspirational manner. Visual Inventory presents some of the images from
Pawson's personal collection of over 200,000 digital snapshots. The book opens
with an essay explaining the importance of photography as a tool for Pawson's
work, and the images are set one per page with illuminating captions. Covering
a huge range of subjects, the photographs form a remarkle body of reference
material. Some of the images illustrate a particular idea out form, material or
space; others reflect the author's interest in returning repeatedly to certain
subjects, capturing the changes brought by different weather, light conditions,
seasons and patterns of use. Each image has been chosen for the book because it
is useful, offering a lesson in visual thinking. None of the photographs in the
book have been cropped or altered; it is the selection, arrangement and
captioning of the images that make this book unique, valule and attractive to
any architect, designer, artist or student who wants to see the world around
them with a stronger eye.
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Faith, Hope, Love, Knitting Lorna Miser 2009 Inspired by the people she has met
and the manner in which they touched her life, twenty beautiful patterns are
accompanied by loving tales in this beautifully illustrated craft book for
knitters of all levels.
The Very Easy Guide to Fair Isle Knitting Lynne Watterson 2013-02-12 Covering
everything from recommended yarn types and reading Fair Isle charts to beginner
knitting skills, an introductory primer provides written and chart-form
instructions for a range of Fair Isle stitch patterns that can be incorporated
into a range of wearables and accessories. Original. 25,000 first printing.
Nordic Knits with Birger Berge Birger Berge 2020-10-27 29-year-old Norwegian
Birger Berge has become something of a social celebrity from sharing pictures
of his knitting on Instagram. The Bergen-based knitter has built a global
following of almost 36,800 on the photo sharing platform.
By Design Virginia McLeod 2021 A richly illustrated, authoritative global
survey of the best and most creative interior designers and decorators working
today0Our surroundings are the key to our comfort and happiness, and we're
endlessly inspired by the creative professionals that show us how to put a
personal stamp on the spaces we inhabit. This gorgeous book is a timely,
comprehensive showcase of the most exceptional, innovative, and groundbreaking
interior designers working today, nominated by an esteemed group of industry
experts and thoughtfully curated to demonstrate why the world of interior
design continues to raise the bar of creative practice.0Nominators include:
Felix Burrichter, Aric Chen, Amy Fine Collins, Francisco Costa, Ronnie Fieg,
Marianne Goebl, Laila Gohar, Niki Haas, Gert Jonkers & Jop van Bennekom, Lorena
Mosquera, Hanya Yanagihara, and Rachel Zoe.0Featured designers include: Beata
Heuman Ltd, Kelly Wearstler Studio, Martin Brudnizki Design Studio, Neri & Hu,
Norm Architects, Romanek Design Studio, Studioilse, Studio KO, Studio
Shamshiri, Faye Toogood, and Vincent Van Duysen.
The Handbook on Innovations in Learning Marilyn Murphy 2014-03-01 An innovation
in learning improves upon the implementation of the standard practice or
introduces a new practice, thus achieving greater learning outcomes. The
Handbook on Innovations in Learning, developed by the Center on Innovations in
Learning, presents commissioned chapters describing current best practices of
instruction before embarking on descriptions of selected innovative practices
which promise better methods of engaging and teaching students. Written by a
diverse and talented field of experts, chapters in the Handbook seek to
facilitate the adoption of the innovative practices they describe by suggesting
implementation policies and procedures to leaders of state and local education
agencies.
Nordic Knitting Traditions Susan Anderson-Freed 2012-10-17 Knit Gorgeous
Colorwork Accessories in the Nordic Tradition! Traditional Scandinavian and
Icelandic designs are given new life in the projects found in Nordic Knitting
Traditions. 25 projects feature original floral, star, feather and geometric
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motifs, all knit in fresh and modern colors. With a diverse collection of hats,
tams, mittens, gloves, socks, knee-highs and legwarmers, you'll find plenty of
jaw-dropping, colorful accessories to knit for yourself and the ones you love.
Inside: Thoughtful construction and full-color charts make these designs easy
to knit. Variations for knitting mittens and gloves in two ways and lengthening
socks into knee-highs, as well as fully charted alternative colorways, allow
you to achieve customized looks. "Complete the Look" instructions guide you to
patterns that match, making it easy to create coordinating accessories. Tips
and tricks for sizing, construction and stress-free knitting help you knit
items that will become family heirlooms. Nordic Knitting Traditions celebrates
the roots of stranded knitting with inspiring designs and elegant colorways.
Start knitting your own piece of history today.
Edward's Menagerie: Dogs Kerry Lord 2021-04-15 Having shown us how to master
monsters in Edward’s Crochet Imaginarium and capture our friends and family in
Edward’s Crochet Doll Emporium, Kerry Lord is back with patterns for everyone’s
favourite pups in her new book Edward’s Menagerie: Dogs. Including patterns for
50 classic dog breeds, Kerry also shows you how to adapt the patterns so you
can perfectly capture your own furry best friend in crochet form. With step-bystep instructions for all the basic crochet techniques needed, this book is
perfect for all skill levels. Illustrated by irresistible lifestyle photography
featuring the crochet dogs alongside their real life muses, this book would
make a pawsome gift for crafters and devoted dog-lovers alike. The 50 classic
dog breeds featured include: Afghan Hound, Bedlington Terrier, Cocker Spaniel,
Husky, Basset Hound, German Shepherd, Scottie Dog, Weimaraner, Labrador,
Poodle, Westie, Red Setter, Staffordshire Bull Terrier, Pug, Dachshund,
Dalmatian, Collie, Springer Spaniel, Schnauzer, Chinese Crested, Old English
Sheepdog, Shih Tzu, Boxer, Chihuahua, French Bulldog, Chow Chow, English Bull
Terrier, English Bulldog, Puli, Whippet, Dogue de Bordeaux, Samoyed, Wolfhound,
Pekingese, Border Terrier, Shar Pei, Lakeland Terrier, Corgi, American Water
Spaniel, Mudi, Rottweiler, Beagle, Mastiff and Newfoundland and more!
The Nordic Knitting Primer Kristin Drysdale 2022-01-25 Gorgeous Scandinavian
knitwear is within reach for knitters of all levels with this collection of
timeless patterns and essential techniques. Kristin Drysdale, founder of
Scandiwork, has taught countless knitters the art of colorwork with her
innovative and approachable methods. If you’ve ever felt intimidated by ornate,
multicolor patterns, Kristin’s encouraging guidance, step-by-step photos, and
foolproof instructions will make you fall in love with Nordic knitting.
Inspired by Kristin’s Scandinavian heritage, these designs combine traditional
patterns and motifs with stylish, easy-to-wear shapes. Knitting with multiple
yarns creates a warmer knit fabric for high-quality garments and accessories to
gift or wear all year long. First-time colorwork knitters will be encouraged by
how easy and fun Kristin makes the process of knitting gorgeous yet doable yoke
sweaters, mittens, and hats. More advanced knitters will love creating ornate
slippers, mittens, and sweaters with beautiful Scandinavian details. With a
wide range of sizes for adults as well as patterns for little ones, the whole
family can enjoy the Scandinavian look. This is more than a pattern
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collection?it’s a trusted resource you’ll return to season after season.
Regression and Other Stories Andrew Gelman 2020-07-23 A practical approach to
using regression and computation to solve real-world problems of estimation,
prediction, and causal inference.
Business Model Generation Alexander Osterwalder 2013-02-01 Business Model
Generation is a handbook for visionaries, game changers, and challengers
striving to defy outmoded business models and design tomorrow's enterprises. If
your organization needs to adapt to harsh new realities, but you don't yet have
a strategy that will get you out in front of your competitors, you need
Business Model Generation. Co-created by 470 "Business Model Canvas"
practitioners from 45 countries, the book features a beautiful, highly visual,
4-color design that takes powerful strategic ideas and tools, and makes them
easy to implement in your organization. It explains the most common Business
Model patterns, based on concepts from leading business thinkers, and helps you
reinterpret them for your own context. You will learn how to systematically
understand, design, and implement a game-changing business model--or analyze
and renovate an old one. Along the way, you'll understand at a much deeper
level your customers, distribution channels, partners, revenue streams, costs,
and your core value proposition. Business Model Generation features practical
innovation techniques used today by leading consultants and companies
worldwide, including 3M, Ericsson, Capgemini, Deloitte, and others. Designed
for doers, it is for those ready to abandon outmoded thinking and embrace new
models of value creation: for executives, consultants, entrepreneurs, and
leaders of all organizations. If you're ready to change the rules, you belong
to "the business model generation!"
The Men's Fashion Book Jacob Gallagher 2021 The first-ever authoritative A-Z
celebration of the 500 greatest names in men's fashion - 200 years of men's
style through the work of designers, brands, photographers, icons, models,
retailers, tailors, and stylists around the globe
Easter Knits Arne Nerjordet 2012-10-01 This is a collection of springtime
kitting projects from Scandinavian designer duo Arne and Carlos. The innovative
knitting designers have created a collection of cute and cuddly springtime
knits, all in their own inimitable style.
Norwegian Knits Arne Nerjordet 2014-10 Arne and Carlos derived the inspiration
for this book from numerous Setesdal patterns. Many were found in the attics of
old houses, in books, on postcards, and from old knitting patterns. Here you
will find 33 patterns for sweaters in bright colours, to suit both men and
women. There are also ideas for accessories such as mittens, hats, stockings,
and much more.
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